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.Boulder City, Co1orado 89006-240Q 

Dear F.atner: 

·it has coma to.my attentio~ that several years ago y9u m.ade a 
request to petition for la1cization from the priesthbod. It 
also appears from. the file that'no.one responded to your request 
either at that time or at any subsequent time. Most likely fr •. 
Don Espen, Vice'.-·C:hancellor and priest responsible for processing 
such requests, would have fo 11 owed thrpugh, but he was i p the 
process of leaving active min1stry. · Matters were further 
complicated by the change of leadership to Archbishop Murphy. 
Then Fr. Espen's successor, Fr. John Pinette, may have been 
.aware of your request b1.1t also has left active mi·tiistr.Y. 

I, as canonical consultant, have been asked to write to you on 
this subject. Could. I invite yo·u to tell me if the information 
I have about your request 1s accurate. Jf so and tf you are 
still interested in petitioning for 1aieization, I would be 
happy to start the process with you. 

A bit of background about myself: I was ordained for the · 
Archdfocese in 1982 and have served in three parishes .. When 
Archbisho.P Murphy came te assist Archb~s·hop \itmt!rn.us.en, he .ask,ed 
me to return to schoo1 and obtain a degree in canon law. I 
returned to the Archdiocese in September 1992, and I wo~k full 
time in the Office of the Archbishop. 

Thank you for your consideration and assistance, and I look 
forward to hearing from you. 

Yours very truly, 

{Rev.) Anthony f. Bawyn, JCL 
canonical Consultant · 
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